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Puckett & Faraj





September 09, 2011
Via Facsimile (313) 584-1485
Akouri & Associates, PLLC

6528 Schaefer Rd.

Dearborn, MI 48126

Re: Haifa Saffieddine v. Chase Auto Sales, Inc., Hussein Muzzanar, Nader Damouni; Case no. 10-3852GC

Dear Mr. Akouri,

Following the estimate provided by your client, I had the vehicle evaluated.  The cost of repair came in under $500.  Your client appears to have sought to inflate the cost of repair.  I initially took his efforts as a good faith attempt to resolve the matter.  I now have grave doubts about his intent and consider the entire process a charade intended to waste time.  I hereby withdraw my offer to settle.  

Sincerely,

Haytham Faraj
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